CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CANTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Charter Township of Canton will be holding a public hearing regarding the 2013 proposed
budget on Thursday, December 22, 2011 at 7:00pm at the Township Administration Building located at 1150 Canton Center S, Canton,
mi. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed
budget will be discussed at this hearing. A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at
the Township Clerk's office, the library, or at the Township's website which is www.canton-mi.org.
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